
Pack 13 Committee Meeting: 
November 2018 
Attendees: Tim, Tarolyn, Carrie, Brandon, Chris Dykstra, Craig, Chris Sobczak, Rob, Shannon, 
Brian 


Financial Update 
Financials were updated to reflect current expenditures and income.  Families are encouraged 
to use their Scout accounts for Scouting activities.  Den Leaders should relay amounts to 
Steve Lee for accurate accounting.  Steve will send families an email with remaining balances.


November Pack Meeting Recap 
Toy Collection was a tremendous success with 52 toys being donated.  

Feedback from families to have a speaker for the Pack meeting as they were not able to hear 
our speaker.  Also it was suggested that all kids sit in the front together in their Dens during 
Pack meetings.  Brian has the pack speaker and will bring it to the December meeting and 
Chris Sobczak will take possession of it. 


Brandon Krugman and his wife volunteered to become Pack Webmasters.


December Pack Meeting 
December Pack meeting will be Mad Science Fire and Ice demonstration.  Chis is arranging 
this with Mad Science.  


Pinewood Derby 
Pinewood Derby is scheduled for 1/19 weigh in (9:00-12:00)  and race 1/20 at 12:00.  We will 
have 1-5 overall fastest trophies.  1-3 for each rank will receive a ribbon.  5 Theme awards with 
receive a 1st and 2nd certificate.  Fastest Den will also receive an award.  


Misc. 
Erin is working with other Packs that have girl Scouts.


Tarolyn will ask that our website be linked to the Pewaukee School district website. 


Friends of Scouting commitment form is due mid December.


Blue and Gold Celebration 
11 graduates are expected to cross over into Boy Scouting.  Tarolyn will arrange for the food 
this year as well as set up and decorations.  She will email for helpers as the time approaches. 


Country Springs Waterpark Night 
Price has gone up a bit to $17 for participants and $5 for spectators.  $15 for Scout leaders 
and scouts.   All Scouts are covered by the Pack.  Carrie Grafwallner is arranging this event.  


Sunburst Tubing 
Brian will send out an email closer to the date with the meeting time and place for discounted 
rate.  Be there on time to get the discount.  Again, Scouts are paid for by the Pack.


Winter Cabin Campout 
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Will be confirmed on 12/1  Webelos will have first priority then Bears.  Space is limited due to 
the storm damage over the summer.  


